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27th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Next term our clubs will start w/c 23rd April and run for 12 weeks taking us up to 

w/c 16th July.  Please could you complete the slip below indicating your child’s 

preferences and return it to the school office by Thursday 29th March.  You will notice we 

have some new lunchtime clubs so please take note of the times when making your 

choices. 

 

You will receive notification as to which clubs your child is able to join during the first 

week back and will also receive a detailed letter from the leader of each relevant club 

confirming exact dates and collection points etc. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Andrew Drury 

Headteacher 
 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

School Clubs – Preference list 
 

• STFC and Guitar Club do not need to be put on this slip as they are booked directly. 
 

 

 

Name: …………………………………………………………………. Year:…………………………………………………. 

 

 

1st Preference  ………………………………………………………………….. 

 

2nd Preference  ………………………………………………………………….. 

 

3rd Preference  ………………………………………………………………….. 

 

4th Preference  ………………………………………………………………….. 
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